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Windflow Technology Limited New Director Appointment  
 

Windflow Technology Limited is pleased to announce the appointment of Duncan Eric James Currie 
as a director with immediate effect being 18 September 2017. 

Duncan Currie is a practising international and environmental lawyer. He holds an LL.B. (Hons.) 
from the University of Canterbury in New Zealand and LL.M. from the University of Toronto in 
Canada. 

He has practised international law and environmental law for over twenty years, and over that time 
has advised NGOs, corporations and governments on a wide range of environmental issues 
including climate change, renewable energy, law of the sea, whaling, fisheries, Antarctica, nuclear, 
liability, biosafety, toxic and chemical, climate change, forestry, mining, and waste issues. 

For further information contact: 

Geoff Henderson,  

CEO/Director 

Ph. 03 365 8960 

 


